
 

Primary 2 

We hope you all had a 

lovely October break. 

The pupils have settled 

brilliantly back in to 

school and are eager 

to continue their 

learning journey in P2 

this term! Here is a 

snapshot of what is 

happening in Term 2. 

 

Literacy 

Reading—Pupils will bring home one 

book to keep at home for the week 

which should be read every day. We 

will continue to read these books 

during literacy lessons and with 

reading buddies. Follow up tasks will 

be based on Main Events, Character, 

Setting and Questions. 

We will also have a dedicated class 

reading time after lunch everyday. 

Phonics and Spelling—We will 

continue to work through Primary 2 

sounds and will spend lots of time 

reinforcing these during literacy 

lessons. Our spelling tasks will be 

mainly active and weekly common 

words will be a suggested homework 

task.  
 

 

Numeracy and Maths 

This term we are going to cover: 

• Addition and Subtraction 

• Number patterns and 

sequences 

• Money 

• Symmetry 

We will also use a variety of 

Number Talk strategies. Our Big 

Maths Beat That! challenges will 

also happen throughout the 

term. 

 

 
Our PE days and times will be: 

Tuesday and Thursday 

Gym kits are required for these 

days and should include a polo 

shirt or t-shirt, shorts and a pair 

of gym shoes or trainers. 

This term we are going to cover: 

• Dance 

 

IDL – This term we will be covering plants 

and ecosystems, The Christmasaurus and 

The Christmas story. 


